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Significant snowfall expected Saturday.docx 
 
 

Seaway Road closed this weekend 
  
For immediate release  
  
(Kahnawake – 16 Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2025) The Public Safety 
Division of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform 
Kahnawa’kehró:non that a section of the Seaway Road will be closed 
on Saturday, July 19th and Sunday, July 20th to accommodate The 
Meltdown, a 24-hour running race in support of the Purple Ribbon 
Walk. 
 

 
 
The closure is necessary to ensure the safety of participants, as 
runners will be on foot in the area throughout the weekend. 
 
Additionally, the Transfer Depot will close early on Friday, July 18th at 
11:30am and will resume regular operations on Monday, July 21st at 
8am. 
 
The community’s attention to this important matter is greatly 
appreciated. 
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